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MINNESOTA ,JUDICIAL BRANCH

MINNESOTA JUDICIAL CENTER

25 REV. DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. BLVD.

SAINT PAUL, MINNESOTA 55155

SUE K. DOSAL
STATE COURT ADMINISTRATOR

February 2, 2012

Ms. Robbie LaFleur
Director, Legislative Reference Library
645 State Office Building
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
St. Paul, MN 55155-1050

Dear Ms. LaFleur:

(651) 296-24-74­

FAX (65 I) 2 I 5-6004­

E-mail: Sue.Dosal@courts.state.mn.us

Minn. Stat. 525.5-119 requires that the Supreme Court establish a statewide registration system
for court guardians and conservators. The statute also provides that the system must be
completed by July 1,2013, and that the State Court Administrator "shall report to the
legislature on the fees or other source of funds to support the costs of developing and
administering the registration system by January 1,2012." I write in response to the report
requirement.

The statewide registration system is in the early development stage. At this time, we do
not believe there is a need to establish a fee or to seek funding to develop and administer
the registration system.

Sd!Jl~~
Sue K. Dosal
State Court Administrator


